
 

 

 

 

 

 

11th January 2023  

 

Dear F2 Parents & Carers,  

 

Please find attached to this email your child’s Interim Report following our autumn term 
assessments, which took place just before the Christmas holidays.   

As you know, we really value your feedback and following our summer 2022 Parent & 
Carer survey we have amended the way that we structure our Interim Reports and how 
we present the information to you. We hope that these changes make it easier to 
understand the assessments of your child and how you can offer further support at home.  

At the top of the Interim Report you will find your child’s name, their current year group 
and their class teacher(s).  

Next are the assessments for your child in the following areas of the EYFS curriculum: 
Communication & Language, Personal, Social & Emotional Development and Physical 
Development (Prime Areas) as well as Literacy and Maths (Specific Areas). Your child has 
been assessed by their class teacher using a range of different methods, both formal and 
informal. Your child has been assessed as either Working Towards Expected Level or 
Working At Expected Level. This is based on the expectations at this point (December 
2022) in the academic year.  
 
Following this you will see a percentage for your child’s attendance. This is a percentage 
based on your child’s attendance over the whole of the autumn term (September 2022 to 
December 2022). 97% is the expected attendance for all compulsory aged school 
children. We know that there are times when children are poorly and when this is the case 
the best place for them is at home so that they can make a full recovery. At all other times, 
your child is expected to be in school to ensure that their attendance is as close to 100% 
as possible. Holidays should not be booked in Term Time. Please ensure that you have 
an up to date copy of the Term Dates for this year (Click here for 2022-2023 Term Dates)  
or use the calendar on our school website. We ask that all Parents and Carers share and 
echo the really important message that ‘every day counts at school.’ If your child is of 
compulsory school age and their attendance is under 97%, this will be being monitored 
and further steps may be put into place in line with our attendance policy (Click Here for 
WKPS Attendance Policy).  At WKPS we want to ensure that we support all children to be 
as successful as possible and to do this, they need to have the expected attendance - 
97% or above.  

https://eschoolscore.blob.core.windows.net/production/schools/518/users/571922/ek9oGC62z4?sv=2018-11-09&ss=b&srt=o&sp=r&st=2017-02-23T00:00:00Z&se=2023-01-07T20:36:57Z&spr=https&sig=xmhnqxXKxu%2Fd3ws9bRw%2BEASam0uIi87uFSlB4lJPKtk%3D
https://eschoolscore.blob.core.windows.net/production/schools/518/users/2490776/fQlrNiRf9H?sv=2018-11-09&ss=b&srt=o&sp=r&st=2017-02-23T00:00:00Z&se=2023-01-07T20:38:42Z&spr=https&sig=8UoQ%2BgpcgkrfF5zi9IfefeMPXAdV7eh1m1fo2W%2BfKdQ%3D
https://eschoolscore.blob.core.windows.net/production/schools/518/users/2490776/fQlrNiRf9H?sv=2018-11-09&ss=b&srt=o&sp=r&st=2017-02-23T00:00:00Z&se=2023-01-07T20:38:42Z&spr=https&sig=8UoQ%2BgpcgkrfF5zi9IfefeMPXAdV7eh1m1fo2W%2BfKdQ%3D


At the end of the Interim Report there is a comment made by the class teacher as to how 
you can support your child further at home. Class teachers have selected elements that 
they feel would be the most beneficial at this point in the school year.  

 
If you have any questions about your child’s report, please do not hesitate to contact your 
child’s class teacher using the key stage email. The key stage email is picked up by the 
phase leader and may be sent to the relevant class teacher in order for you to receive a 
response. 
 
 

Phase Phase 
Teachers 

Phase 
Leader 

 

Contact email address 

EYFS 
F1 and F2 

Mrs Catt 
Miss Raraty 
 

Mrs Catt eyfs@westkirbyprimaryschool.co.uk  

 

Future Dates 

• Spring Interim Report – April 2023 
• Parents Evening – April 2023 
• Summer End of Year Report – July 2023 
• Optional Parents Evening – July 2023 

 

Thank you for your continued support 
 
Yours sincerely 
 
 
Mrs E Bailey 
Headteacher  

mailto:eyfs@westkirbyprimaryschool.co.uk

